
Permitting & Inspections Dept., City of Portland June 15, 2017

389 Congress Street, Room 315 

Portland, ME 04101 

Subject: 547 Riverside Street – General Building Permit Application 

To Whom It May Concern: 

On behalf of 547 Riverside, LLC, Acorn Engineering, Inc. (Acorn) is requesting a general building 

permit. A separate demolition/site permit has been applied for with the Planning Division. This 

was applied for under City Code Chapter 14-532(a).1.  

Although largely a site development project, a general building permit application has been 

developed for the storage container foundations and the installation of the small office building. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or comments.  

Sincerely, 

William H. Savage, P.E. 

Principal - Project Manager 

Acorn Engineering, Inc. 


